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22 July 2025 

Dear Sir/Madam  

Re: New Opportunity Homecare Services for Continuing Healthcare for NHS 
West Yorkshire Integrated Care Board  
  
I am writing to you with regards to the above service as the West Yorkshire 
Integrated Care Board (the ICB) is soon to reopen an opportunity for homecare for 
people eligible for continuing healthcare (CHC) funding. The ICB is seeking to 
produce one approved provider list, rather than five, by streamlining the application 
process for providers to become an approved provider. 
 
As a current provider delivering homecare for Bradford residents the ICB is inviting 
you to apply for the West Yorkshire Continuing Healthcare (CHC) Homecare 
Opportunity. Applications may be submitted for one or more areas, with full details 
provided in the application documents. I would like to highlight here though that the 
Bradford locality model is not being affected and will continue to be delivered by the 
locality providers. 

This opportunity was initially opened in May for the areas within West Yorkshire that 
were in scope at the time, and it will reopen in July. If you have already applied and 
been confirmed as successful—and indicated a willingness to accept referrals from 
Bradford—no further action is required. We will be contacting all successful providers 
shortly to confirm the specific locations for which they wish to receive referrals. If you 
are already accepted onto the West Yorkshire provider list, please look out for this 
communication in the coming weeks. 

The opportunity will be reviewed at the start of each quarter with a contract start date 
of the first of the last month of the quarter. So, the next review of applications will be 
in October with a contract start date of 1 December 2025. This will be a quarterly 
rolling cycle.   

 

http://www.wyhpartnership.co.uk/
http://www.westyorkshire.icb.nhs.uk/


 

The application is expected to reopen on 23 July 2025, under a new reference 
number: C375743. It will be accessible via Atamis. If you are not yet registered on 
the platform, please refer to the previously issued embedded letter for guidance. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
  
Donna Deer 
Senior Contracts Manager 
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